CORRESPONDENCE
9/22/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 08529-2020

Brian Schultz

From: Brian Schultz on behalf of Records Clerk

Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2020 5:06 PM

To: ‘Karen Eufemia'

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: Stop the Electric Utilities' Boondoggle (Docket 20200092-E1)

Good Afternoon, Karen Eufemia

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200092-El and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Brian Schultz

Commission Deputy Clerk Il
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
850.413.6770

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media
upon request. Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure.

From: AARP <aarpfl@aarp.org> On Behalf Of Karen Eufemia

Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2020 4:33 PM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: Stop the Electric Utilities' Boondoggle (Docket 20200092-E1)

Sep 22, 2020

Florida PSC PSC PSC
FL

Dear Florida PSC PSC,

We are in the middle of a pandemic with unemployment rampant in our state. Right now, Floridians need help making
ends meet paying day-to-day expenses, including rising healthcare costs and prescription drug prices, as well as
increasing rents and food costs.

What Floridians do not need now is to pay for services that benefits no more than 5 percent of ratepayers.

I am a single divorced lady over 65 on a fixed income like thousands of others trying to get through tough times. I live in
the city of milton proper right near the main fire house and waited three days for power to be restored after hurricane
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sally. Many of my neighbors are elderly some in poor health. A rate increase will not help us survive live or get our
power back sooner. We are all on fixed incomes trying to enjoy the bit of time we have left. The power companies are
not going to bury lines or help us trim trees back we cant afford to have taken down. We should not have to decide
between electric food or medicine when our income is not high. Please reconsider giving the power companies 12 billion
in profits your residents need you all of us need you to just say no to greedy corporations.

Sincerely,

Ms. Karen Eufemia

5337 youpon dr

Milton, FL 32570

(352) 817-4693
kareneufemia@gmail.com





